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Church time: Easter — Alleluia!
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We'll Meet Again!

At this very difficult time, everyone keeps on going! We have been lucky enough to speak to nearly everyone at
least once now and are constantly updating our sites. Please note that now you do not need to look for learning
on anywhere but on the CLASS PAGE for your son/daughter’s year group on our school website.

First, go to OUR LEARNING tab, then go to the relevant class. If you have exhausted the learning we set, you
may wish to go to OAKHAM ACADEMY, the link is on your class pages, we hear it has some really excellent
activities children can work through on their own (for some of the activities).

For WELLBEING, there is an additional area, which we are looking at using with our girls and boys, please let
them explore the pages there.

If you need any support with this, please email, we are more than happy to help and can even call you to
talk through what to do.

Happy VE Day!
| am sure that you have celebrations in a safe way set at home. If you would like to leave a message or
complete some further activities at home (some of you may have used this website already),
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/ve-day-75 is a
great site. Please email us, Tweet us or ‘friend’ us on Facebook.



http://www.st-francisxavier.sandwell.sch.uk/
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/ve-day-75

St Francis Xavier Church
Father Joseph continues to pray for all our families of our school. Here is a recent message from
him:
Degrest in Christ

This Sunday (03/05/2020) is Good Shepherd Sunday. May Our Lord, the Good Shepherd bless and protect you
always. Amen. I shall offer this same intention for your wellbeing at tomorrow’s Sunday Mass. Please pray for me too.

As you may know, we have pastoral letters from Archbishop Bernard Longley and the Bishops of England and Wales,
and 1 am happy to forward them to you.

1 hope you will find the messages from the letters encouraging and useful in your work and life.

Fr. Joseph

Father has sent these on to us and we will send them following this newsletter.

Let us pray together

Dan Callow and his colleague Emily have been to our school many times now and may be some familiar faces our
boys and girls at home would like to see.

To join them in their worship they are offering, go to their You Tube page at
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAeRJgWg0JDFhIjNdy2R tw/featured

Facebook - Francis Xavier CPS
We have a Facebook page!

For those who use Facebook, we have
decided to set up an account for school.
Please remember that this is only a place to
like and share news, with care to GDPR, so we
will only accept items that are suitable. Please remember if you send photos or
videos, not to add their names. We know that you will help in safequarding by
sharing news that is safe and appropriate for 3ll to see. Parents, carers and friends
of the school can join, but is not suitable for children to join. The link for it is to
follow us on Facebook, please go to https://www.facebook.com/St-Francis-
Xavier-Catholic-Primary-School-107748357601636/

Thank you.

HELP OUR NHS ....

As we know from some of our own families, the NHS are doing a sterling job as
always, and especially now. We have decided to raise money for the NHS too. We
are setting the children a challenge, to design a poster to celebrate who is a HERO


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAeRJgWg0JDFhljNdy2R_tw/featured
https://www.facebook.com/St-Francis-Xavier-Catholic-Primary-School-107748357601636/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Francis-Xavier-Catholic-Primary-School-107748357601636/

in their life — this may be someone at home, someone who works for the NHS, a
friend or a saint.

A task sheet will be sent around with a letter to follow this.

St Francis Xavians,

we can do this!
Stay safe and well.




